
School Notice Board 
October—Black History Month 

Monday 1st—Harvest tin donations great-

ly appreciated 
Monday 1st- School photos—9.00am  

Wednesday 3rd - NHS Height & Weight checks for children 

Wednesday 3rd –Harvest Mass 2.00pm in school 

Thursday 4th—PTA meeting 3.00pm  

Friday 5th - Harvest Fast Day (own ’bright’ clothes bring £1) 

Monday 8th—Year 2 trip to Jodrell Bank  

Tuesday 9th—Year 1 Class assembly 2.30pm 

Friday 12th-Thumbs up Friday 8.50am 

Friday 12th-Year 5 trip to the Air Raid Shelters  

Friday 12th—Mini Vinnies Launch Day at St. Aidan’s 

Tuesday 16th—Year 4 Class assembly 2.30pm 

Wednesday 17th- International Evening 6.00pm—8.00pm  

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

‘Let your Light Shine’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another busy week in the life of St. Elizabeth’s! We are pleased to 
announce that last week we welcomed Mrs Cox  into our St Elizabeth 
staff family. She will be working two days per week in our Foundation 
Stage and I am sure you will all make her feel very welcome.  

Year 6 enjoyed a wonderful day out yesterday on their trip to Blists Hill 
Victorian Town. They spent the morning 
taking part in lessons in the Victorian 
School and enjoyed an afternoon of explor-
ing the recreated Victorian town and spend-
ing their shillings.  

Year 5 held a very successful coffee after-
noon for the Macmillan cancer charity this 
afternoon. It was lovely to see so many 
parents come and support this event. 
Thank you to all those people who supported the event by donating 
cakes.  

Next Friday, 5th October is CAFOD Family Fast Day.  How can we 
Brighten Up this Harvest, and play our part to build a brighter world 
free from poverty, so that all everyone can live life to the full? Children 
can come to school in brightly coloured clothes (each class have cho-
sen a particular colour) and we are asking for a donation of £1 to go to 
CAFOD who will use it to feed the hungry around the world. 

In addition to this, this year as part of our Harvest collection, we have 
decided to collect food for the Wythenshawe Foodbank to ensure no 
one in our local area goes hungry. We would appreciate if you could 
send in any tins of food over the next week to be donated to this wor-
thy cause. 

This evening we will see the return of our annual PTA Welcome disco. 
We hope that many of you can come and join us.  

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs McLaughlin 

Tel: 0161-437-3890  Fax: 0161-490-7024 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

28th September 2018 

Attendance w/b  17th Sept 

FS2 92.1% Y1  93.6% 

Y2 94%  Y3  96.3% 

Y4 95%  Y5  99.3% 

Y6 95.3% 

 

Congratulations to Y5 with the best attendance all 

week with 99.3% 

 

 

Gold Award  

FS2    Noah 

Y1  Joseph 

Y2    Abigail 

Y3    Oscar 

Y4    Lucy 

Y5    Neve 

Y6    Grace FW 

Well done everybody! 

School Jotter 

We are asking that all parents use the school jotter app 

where possible to communicate with school. When you 

log in with your personal details, you have the ability to 

send individual messages to school which will be read 

and replied to by office staff.  

School fund 

If you would like to donate any money to our school 

fund, you now have the option to do so on SIMS Agora.  

  

Thought for the week  

‘You pray for the hungry. Then 

you feed them. That’s how pray-

er works.’ 

     Pope Francis   
       

Mrs Williams’ Sports News 

Congratulations to the boys’ team and individuals Aaron and 

Blajez for reaching the city wide finals in cross country on 

Tuesday 13th November between 10am and 12 noon, venue 

TBC. Girl's football at Newall Green, we won three and lost 

two. Fantastic! The seven year six girls played brilliantly to-

gether as a team. Tag Rugby at MHA, Year 4/5 boys what 

fantastic play by all. Won one, drew one and lost one. Well 

done. 

What's on next week?  

Tag Rugby on Thursday 4th October at MHA time 4-5.30pm  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 


